
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At FineLine HR Consulting, we recognize and celebrate the history and significance of 

Juneteenth.  On the anniversary of this auspicious day, we reflect on the importance of 

employment laws that prohibit discrimination of all kinds, including color and race.  We strongly 

believe in the power of laws to bring change – and applaud the change these antidiscrimination 

laws have brought over the years.   But as much progress as has been made, we know that 

more work must be done to achieve the promise of equality for all. 

That is why we believe so strongly in educating and training employers (and their employees) 

on new and evolving laws, and helping them adopt and implement policies and practices that 

follow those laws and emphasize fair treatment of all employees regardless of their color, race, 

or other protected statuses.  We value and honor our clients, who embrace and encourage 

these efforts to treat people as required by law – actually, even better than the laws require. 

Together, we strive to continue to bring positive change. 

 
 
 
 


